
 
MONROE COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

DAMON CAMPUS 
STUDENT EVENTS AND GOVERNANCE ASSOCIATION (SEGA) 

Minutes of September 20, 2013 
SEGA MEMBERS PRESENT 
Deborah Leach, President  
Justin Preedom, Vice President of Student Governance 
Alicia Volkmar, Social Activities Coordinator 
John Campbell, Round Table Coordinator 
Chris De Vaun Parker, Publicity Coordinator 
Erzsebet Piros, Diversity Coordinator 
Mariah Reynolds, Elections Coordinator 
Rachel Santiago, Recruiting Coordinator 
Charles Hathaway, Civic Engagement Coordinator 
 
OTHERS PRESENT 
Lisa Wallace, SEGA Advisor 
Greg Wilson, SEGA Advisor 
Eileen Lanzafame, SEGA Faculty Advisor 
Dr. Kenneth Humphrey, SEGA Faculty Advisor 
 
VISITING GUEST 
Reginal Thomas 
 
The meeting was called to order at 12:18 p.m.  
 
UNFINISHED BUSINESS 
Ms. Leach and Mr. Preedom attended an Executive meeting to discuss some items pertaining to the National Center for Student 
Leadership, Scheduled for November 21-24, 2013.  The following SEGA members will be attending with the President and Vice 
President:   Ms. Piros and Mr. Campbell.  
 
SPEAK TO SEGA 
Mr. Preedom and Ms. Wallace attended an MCC Association, Inc. board meeting on Thursday. Mr. Preedom handed out budget 
packets to familiarize the SEGA members with the Student Association Damon Programming budget. He reviewed the packets 
with the SEGA Members and asking if they have any questions or concerns. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
Constitution Day was held on September 17

th
 from 12-1pm, and Homecoming/Club Recruitment Day was held on September 

18
th

 from 12-1pm.  Both were reviewed by team. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
Student Leadership retreat coming up next weekend, September 27 - 29 
Possible Veterans Coordinator position was discussed by Advisor Dr. Humphrey; he asked team to charter position. 
Ms. Leach will be activating Twitter and Facebook to announce SEGA events to help out with advertising. 
 
ADVISORS REPORT 
Dr. Kenneth Humphrey encourages the SEGA team to get the Veterans Coordinator position filled.   
He also suggested that SEGA invite some of their fellow students to attend a meeting 
 
The meeting adjourned at 12:40pm 
Submitted by Catherin Ray, Office of Campus Life, Administrative Assistant 
 

 

 


